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May 2022 

DoT abolishes NOCC charges for all telecom licence holders 

With effect from April 1, 2022, the charges imposed by the network operation and control center (“NOCC”) (earlier  

DoT levied a charge of INR 21 lakh per transponder per annum for 36 megahertz of spectrum on pro-rata basis) for 

use of space segment for all the telecom license holders of commercial / captive very small aperture terminal (VSAT) 

services, global mobile personal communication by satellite (GMPCS), national long distance (NLD) and other telecom 

licensees having unified license or a standalone license are removed by the department of telecommunications 

(“DoT”).  

 

For more details, please contact km@jsalaw.com 
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